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QUICK LINKS

Our Web Site
Membership: Join or Renew
Our Facebook Page
Board Member Interest Form-
Appointed Positions
Trip & Asst Trip Leader
Application
----------------------------------------------

UPCOMING EVENTS

           It is the time of year when I, as
President, receive numerous emails from
Orlando Ski Club members. They are eager
to find out what ski trips the Club will be doing
next season and when they can sign up. I am
always excited to hear from my fellow club
members, and try to answer their questions
as best I can. Be assured, the Club's Travel
Committee, led by Kathryn Hardage, is
continuously planning, negotiating, and trying
to find out answers to questions you have not
even started thinking about. The best way to
summarize the activities of the Travel
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Dear Member,



OSC Happy Hour Social
Wednesday

June 10th
6 PM - 8 PM

Winter Park Village Ale House
1251 Lee Rd

Winter Park, FL

ClickHERE for directions
--------------------------------------------

OSC Happy Hour Social
Wednesday

July 8th
6 PM - 8 PM

Winter Park Village Ale House
1251 Lee Rd

Winter Park, FL

ClickHERE for directions
--------------------------------------------

Committee is planning, planning, asking the
hard question, and planning some more.
            This last weekend (May 29-31) your
Club's Florida Ski Council delegate (David
Miller), members of the Travel Committee
(Kathryn and myself), and four Club Trip
Leaders (Debbie Ashworth, Steve Clark,
Terri-Lynn Smith and Shelley Daniel) spent
the weekend at the Florida Ski Council (FSC)
Spring Meeting. We met with representatives
of numerous ski resorts and other Florida
clubs to discuss the upcoming ski season and
future 2017 ski season. That is not a "typo".
We start planning FSC ski trips over 2 years
in advance, and vote on the 2017 North
American destinations during this spring
meeting. FYI, the 2017 FSC trips are:
January - Beaver Creek, February -
Banff/Lake Louise. There was also some
discussion about a late summer 2017 ski trip
to New Zealand. WOW!
            SAVE the Date! August 23rd, 3-5pm,
@ Dubsdread Golf Club, is the OSC Ski
Trip Sales Kick-off event. Since we have an
early season ski trip to Vail, Dec. 10-14, the
Club has already started selling this trip. If
interested contact Steve Clark,
SClark2575@cfl.rr.com. Kathryn is finalizing
the Club's Ski Trip Summary Sheet for all the
trips next season. This summary sheet
denotes basic information about the trip and
base price, and should be on the website
soon. However, if you have a favorite OSC
Trip Leader, give them a call and find out
where they are going this coming season.

Fellow skiers, the Club is in real
need of a newsletter person (I am still
attempting to relieve Shelley on a few of
her numerous duties). It "really" is not
much effort and takes so little of your time.
The newsletter is all by email. The primary
responsibility is to take my monthly Pres
message, review it and insert it into the
newsletter. There are a few email blasts,
Meet-up info, Facebook update, and
whatever your heart desires. It requires
someone with some computer
competency. Please consider helping the
Club out in this area.

Page 2 of 4IMPORTANT! Orlando Ski Club News!!!



**OSC Annual Trip Sales
Kick Off**

Sunday
August 23rd
3 PM - 5 PM

Dubsdread Golf Club
549 W Par St
Orlando, FL

ClickHERE for directions
--------------------------------------------

CURRENT OSC BOARD OF
DIRECTORS

EXECUTIVE BOARD

President: Bob Mackey

1st Vice President/Ski Trips: Kathryn
Hardage

2nd Vice President/Year Round
Activities: Rhonda Ulmer

Treasurer: Greg Blalack

Secretary: Mindy Boehm

Past President: Shelley Daniel

APPOINTED BOARD POSITIONS

Director-at-Large: Debbie Ferwerda

Florida Ski Council Delegate: David
Miller

            The Club will be having its monthly
Social at Miller's Ale House in Winter Park
(corner of Lee Rd & 17/92) June 10th,
6-8pm. I hope to see you there!!!

 Until then ..

 ...many Happy Dreams of Falling Snowflakes
and Groomed Slopes!

Bob Mackey (a/k/a Snow Dog)
President

********************************************
2015-2016 Ski & Snowboard Trips

Dec 10-14 (Thu-Mon) Vail, CO (Tivoli Lodge)
Trip Leader: Steve Clark sclark2575@cfl.rr.com
(407) 803-2239
click HERE for informational flyer and trip application

Jan 23-30 Whistler, British Columbia, Florida Ski
Council (PASSPORT REQUIRED)
Trip Leader: Debbie Ashworth injezz@yahoo.com
(407) 415-7387

Feb 6-13 Snowmass/Aspen, CO
Trip Leader: Terri-Lynn Smith
tlynnsmith@cfl.rr.com (407) 739-0440
Asst Trip Leader: Kathy Nemeth
Kathy.nemeth@earthlink.net (407) 963-3846

Feb 20-27 Mt Bachelor, OR, Florida Ski Council
Trip Leader: Shelley Daniel
debaryskigirl@gmail.com (321) 262-3694
Asst Trip Leader: Carla Constantino
Carla@spacecoastskiclub.com (321) 255-7708

Mar 4-15 Zell am See, Austria & Vienna
Florida Ski Council (PASSPORT REQUIRED)
Trip Leader: Kathryn Hardage
hardage.kathryn@gmail.com (407) 341-3796

Mar 19-26 Big Sky, MT
Trip Leader: Mindy Boehm mizmoosie@aol.com
(321) 438-1737
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Parliamentarian: Sandy Racinski

Webmaster: Terri-Lynn Smith

OPEN APPOINTED BOARD
POSITIONS

If interested in joining the OSC
Board, or learning more about an
open position, please contact Bob
Mackey, President, at
orlandoskiclub@gmail.com.

REMINDER:  You must be a current member
of the Orlando Ski Club to travel with OSC! 

Register or Renew today at
www.orlandoskiclub.com

Stay cool this summer!

Forward email

Orlando Ski Club | 1316 Lindenwood Ln | Winter Park | FL | 32792

Page 4 of 4IMPORTANT! Orlando Ski Club News!!!

6/7/2015https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=112102596...

This email was sent by orlandoskiclub@gmail.com |

Media/Public Relations/
Advertising
Membership
Newsletter
Programs


